THE SECRETARY OF THE INTERIOR
WASHINGTON

lir. Ernest F. Coe,
Executive Chairmen,
Ivergledes Netional Perk Commission,
County Court House,
Miawmi, Florida.

My deear ir. Coe:
1 have received your letter of Jume § to Secretary lckes
regerding the Evergledes Natiomesl FPerk Frojeet.

Yhe presence of sincere conservationists in the viecinity
of a nationel perk project is slwsys invelusble. Your com-
tinued perseverance im the interests of the Xverglades prof§-
ect is spprecisted by all of us. We hope thet you will be
able to contimuwe your efforts towerd the preservation of sm
sdeguate portion of the Everglades.

Sincerely ¥yours,

Ané&ﬁ&mtm of t#e Interior.



